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LAWPCA planning board items

Travis Peaslee <tpeaslee@lawpca.org>
Thu 9/17/2020 4:45 PM
To:  Eric Cousens <ECousens@auburnmaine.gov>

Hi Eric,
 
Thanks for your help the other night. Below is my a�empt at addressing the few comments that
the planning board suggested. Let me know if these are acceptable and address all the items
requested.
 

LAWPCA shall make provisions in the contractual agreements to receive compost
amendments to include a truck transporta�on rou�ng plan that directs heavy trucks to stay
on State Highway or arterial roads and away from minor roads, such as Penley Corner Road,
(south of entrance to Compos�ng Facility), Harmon's Corner Road and Old Danville Road.

 
LAWPCA shall annually submit,  to all property abu�ers via cer�fied mail, an update of
opera�ons and plans for the future year.

 
As far as the odor informa�on, a�er looking through the purchase documents for Roger
Gauthier there is no language which prohibits him from complaining about odor to us or the
City. I did find that language exis�ng in an old agreement he had with the Authority on the
170 Penley Corner rd parcel which we no longer have an agreement with him on. I think the
comments made by Mr. Skillings are no longer valid and that Roger does indeed have the
right/ability to complain about odors and any other form of non-compliance with City
ordinance.

 
Is the next step to submit a copy of the agreement back to you with these items incorporated or do
we just show up to the next mee�ng with the proposed language? Is October 13th @ 6 the next
mee�ng? I assume I should a�end?
 
Travis Peaslee, P.E.
LAWPCA
(207) 782-0917 x22 -Office
(207) 450-3824  -Cell Phone
 


